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Important dates:

D1420 2021-2022, DG Raine Nikander, Southern Finland and Estonia

August 2021

MEMBERSHIP EXPANSION WORK

Rotary dollar = 0,84 €

• District meeting on 23.10.2021 EPN 
Gala 23.10 cancelled, postponed to 
spring of 2022
• Itämeripäivä event (Baltic Sea Day)
“Aranda Open Doors” 26.8.2021 is 
cancelled You can see the vessel at 
https://youtu.be/ywAvHP18qo
• Silakkasoutu (herring row) again 
postponed by one year. Clubs are 
encouraged to organize own events on 
environmental and water issues
• Further Rotary training 23.10., 13.11. 
and 27.11. in Hanasaari

Additional information on the D1420 
homepage (D1420-homepage)

Objectives for my coming year as 
Governor:
On my term as the Governor the aim is to strengthen 
membership acquisition. We will establish more 
rotaract clubs, as well as support the establishment of 
satellite clubs.
In addition, we will prepare a membership strategy for 
the next eight years.
I will also visit, whenever possible, all Rotary clubs 
personally, taking into account corona restrictions.
The district Education Committee organizes a 
discussion. Event aimed especially at new Rotarians at 
Kulosaari secondary school on Wednesday 25.8. from 
at 17-20. You can sign up at https://www.lyyti.in/uusi 
rotari
In addition, the third Advanced rotary training of our 
district will be held in the autumn on 23.10., 13.11. 
AND 27.11. 
Book an appointment, registration opens at the end of 
August on the district website. The training will take 
place at Hotel Hanasaari.
The training is suitable for all Rotarians, both new and 
experienced Rotarians who want to increase their 
Rotarian knowledge. Sign up using this link:
https://www.lyyti.in/RLI2021
Rotary rountable in Saarenmaa on 03-04.09.2021
Welcome to all Estonian Rotary Presidents.
There is a separate invitation for you.

https://rotary.fi/d1420/en/front-page/
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